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Project ROAR reaches major milestone
(KLZA)- Peru State College has announced that one million dollars has been
raised in the Project ROAR fundraising campaign.

Peru State President Dr. Michael Evans made the announcement recently but noted there is still a
long way to go.

The project will add more than 104-thousand square feet of indoor space to the campus. Three of the
buildings will be near the baseball and softball fields at the Centennial Complex south of the mian
campus. The other two will be build on a practice field north of the Oak Bowl.

Anyone interested in making a tax-deductible donation can call the Peru State College Foundation
office at 402-872-2304. or email Ted Harshbarger at tharshbarger@peru.edu.
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